
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT PLAYER-OWNED HELMETS 

 

IF YOUR PLAYER OWNS HIS OWN HELMET:  All player-owned helmets must get a  

new year sticker (2022, 2023, etc) to be used during the upcoming season. It is the  

responsibility of the player's family to handle this.   

  

We recommend you have Continental Athletic Supply do the reconditioning. It can 

take them up to 8 weeks from the time they receive the helmet to return it to you. You 

are responsible for the reconditioning cost plus shipping and handling. 

 

Complete, print out and submit their online order form. Include a copy of the order  

form in the box with your helmet and send to the following address: 

 

Continental Athletic Supply, Inc 

Attention: Individual Processing 

1050 Hazel Street 

Gridley, CA 95948 

 

Reconditioning can also be done through Riddell.  
 

 

https://continental-athletic-supply.myshopify.com/pages/reconditioning
https://continental-athletic-supply.myshopify.com/collections/athletic-equipment-reconditioning/products/football-helmet-reconditioning
http://content.riddell.com/reconditioning-new/

